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Calling Setauket 5th & 6th Graders!

Join us to march with the Setauket
Elementary 5th & 6th Grade banners and
float in the Three Village Electric Parade!

Please bundle up in festive attire and meet along the fence in the
front of Setauket School at 4pm on Sunday, December 15th.

This is NOT a drop-off event. Each child must have one parent or guardian
to supervise them from the queue, along the parade route, and at the park
next to Se-Port Deli at the end of the route.

Only 5th and 6th graders who have submitted the PTA permission slip
and checked off the Electric Parade may participate.

We are still looking for a float — a trailer, pick-up truck, or other vehicle
we can decorate and march with. If you can help, please let us kmowl

Please RSVP using this Google Form so we can plan for an approximate
headcount:

Email graduatingclass@setauketpta.com if you have any questions.




